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We update the website



We have
sent one
newsletter

September 2020 : focus on

BSSSC autumn events

The next Newsletter is planned to

be sent out in December 2020



We focus on
social media

twitter.com/BSSSCnetwork

facebook.com/BSSSCnetwork/

facebook.com/groups/bssscyouthnetwork

instagram.com/bssscnetwork

linkedin/bsssc



 social
media
promo

BSSSC DIGITAL
AUTUMN YOUTH
EVENT 



 social
media
promo

BSSSC DIGITAL
ANNUAL
CONFERENCE 2020



engaged!
professional
 regional
perspective
involving
opinion-forming

BSSSC Brochure 



# Follow our social media
# Like & share our content
# Visit BSSSC website
# Send our newsletter further

Thanks for your attention!


